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31st October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is Peace 
 
Autumn Term Newsletter No. 4 
Welcome back after, what I hope was, a relaxing and fun-filled half term break.  The weather 
seems to have suddenly turned cold, so please ensure all children come to school with a warm 
coat. 
 
House Captains and Prefects 
At the beginning of the term House Captains were chosen from Year 6 after the students had 
prepared speeches to present to the rest of the school. House Captains are responsible for 
planning and leading House competitions. 
This year’s House Captains are:  

          Dinnets - Marcus Dale and Charlie Gardner 
          Orchard - Habib Oki and Tarun Vijayakumar 
          Putnams - Sophie Dell and Liam Dunn 

 
Our school prefects are selected from Year 6 pupils following successful interviews and allocations 
of job descriptions.  They have all agreed to be excellent role models, positive advocates of our 
wonderful school and to be impartial, encouraging and safety aware.  This year’s School Prefects 
are: Charlotte Miller, Nimah Morgan, Blair Strevens and Shaun Withanage 
 
Open Morning 
Our final Open Morning for prospective parents will be on Thursday, 16th November from 9.30am 
to 10.30am.  Please pass on the date to any of your friends who might want to visit our school. 
 
Shoeboxes 
Thank you to everyone who managed to send in their filled shoebox.  The Rotary Club were thrilled 
with our contribution of over 60 boxes and send on their sincere thanks to our parents and children. 
 
Uniform 
Just a reminder that all children should come to school in full uniform.  This includes a tie, school 
shoes and appropriate hair wear.  Please could Alice bands and bows be of a sensible size and 
colour and jojo bows should please remain at home and not worn to school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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